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SANTA CRUZ LITTLE LEAGUE

                                          2016 Season

Dear Local Santa Cruz Business, 

Now more than ever kids in the Santa Cruz area need support from the community and generous businesses like yours! 
For over 60 years, Little League Baseball has been a huge part of what makes Santa Cruz such a great place live.  Each year thousands of boys and girls, and their devoted fans, gather at Harvey West Park to enjoy the Great American Pastime – Baseball!   
Be part of this community tradition by becoming a Santa Cruz Little League Sponsor and/or Advertiser. As a Sponsor, your business name/logo will be seen around town on uniforms and at the ball park with highly visible professionally produced banner(s) or pennant(s) and as a Premier Sponsor--on the SCLL website: http://www.santacruzlittleleague.org. 
Most importantly, your financial support will provide SCLL scholarships to deserving families, and will help pay for new equipment, field upkeep and upgrades.  Your sponsorship/donation is tax-deductible. 
Today, we need your help to ensure that every young person in Santa Cruz is given the opportunity play the game that we all love.  Please take a few minutes to review the 2016 Santa Cruz Little League Advertising and Sponsorship Opportunities. 
Please return your check and Sponsorship Agreement by February 21, 2016 or sooner so we can start assigning sponsors to teams.  Mail to: SCLL, P.O. Box 1723, Santa Cruz, CA 95061 Attn: Sponsorships.  (If you have a particular team – or child - that you wish to sponsor, please indicate this on the Agreement.  Special requests will be fulfilled in the order in which payment is received.)
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at cpieroghigliazza@gmail.com or 
831-818-1553. 
Thankfully, 

Piero Ghigliazza
SCLL Sponsorship Chair

